
Alsea School District
Safety Committee Meeting
February 11, 20253:30 PM

Members Present: Sara Littlefield, Mary O’Brien, Keenan Elbers and Lora Nickle.

Members Absent: Joe Harris

1. Staff Concerns – follow up
a. Play shed noise level - Keenan Elbers let the committee know that the cost 

to add noise protection to the walls or ceiling was going to be expensive. 
He recommended students and staff affected by the noise to wear 
disposable ear plugs. He offered to order them in bulk. 

b. Water fountain in the Play Shed not attached securely to the wall. – Keenan 
Elbers will look at it to see if there is a solution. 

c. Front Gate: Not latching securely again.  – Keenan Elbers reported 
unfortunately because the gates installed were not meant for heavy usage 
he will have to adjust them periodically.

2. PACE 
a. All tasks have been completed to receive the 5% discount on the district 

annual cost. 

3. February Fire Drill
a. Scheduled for February 26th @ 12:45 PM


